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Comments: For close to 30 years our family has enjoyed camping at Holland Lake. We have camped at Larch or

Bay loops and have stayed at the Holland Lake Lodge.  We have celebrated weddings. wedding proposals and

anniversaries at Holland Lake, both at the Lodge and in the campgrounds. The quiet beauty of this lake has

brought so much enjoyment to our family, and it pains me to hear that this could change with POWDR coming in

to develop the area. Holland lake is much too small to support a development of the proposed size. A beautiful

mountain lake that our grandkids are able to swim and kayak in would be overrun with so many tourists that we

would no longer be able to enjoy the lake as we have for so many years. If this were to be approved, the camping

experience at the Holland Lake campgrounds would be destroyed. The impact on the campgrounds, wildlife and

surrounding area would be devastating. The amount of traffic that this development would bring in would change

Holland Lake from a Montana family camping destination into a resort destination for the out of state elite.

Holland Lake is truly a Last Best Place in Montana, please don't allow this development ruin it.

 

Regards

 

Dave Chandler

 

 


